ExSC_033A_2019

From: Karl G. Ruling <karl.ruling@esta.org>

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 2:10 PM

To: PSA Department <PSA@ansi.org>

Cc: Richard Nix <richard.nix@esta.org>

Subject: Re: Proposed revision to 3.2 Commercial terms and conditions - comments due April 1, 2019 to

psa@ansi.org

We don't have a problem with these proposed changes. We essentially comply with them as part
of our anti-restraint of trade practices.

On Thu, Feb 28, 2019, at 14:04, PSA Department wrote:
Good morning —

Please note the attached proposed revision to section 3.2 Commercial terms and conditions of the ANSI
Essential Requirements (www.ansi.org/essentialrequirements). This revision will be announced in the

March 1, 2019 issue of Standards Action (www.ansi.org/standardsaction). The deadline for submitting
public comments is April 1, 2019; please submit comments on this revision to psa@ansi.org.

Thank you —
Anne

Anne Caldas

Secretary, ANSI Executive Standards Council (ExSC)
212-642-4914

acaldas(@ansi.org

Attachments:

« ExSC 033 2019 CTC SA 030119.pdf

Best regards,

Karl G. Ruling

ESTA Technical Standards Manager
Technical Editor, Protocol

630 Ninth Avenue, Suite 609

New York, NY 10036

USA

1-212-244-1505 x703



